
 

 

 
 

THE OHIO FIRE CHIEFS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

2018 CONFERENCE REPORT 

 

Consulting Division 

 

President Houk and members of the Association: 

 

It is my pleasure to submit the Consulting Division report for the year ending June 30, 

2018.  Since last year’s conference, the Consulting Division has received numerous 

inquiries regarding services available and other requests for assistance.   

 

During the past year, the Consulting Division completed the following fire officer 

selection processes: Carrollton Village Fire Chief, Greenfield Township Fire Chief 

(Fairfield Co) and Liberty Township Fire Chief (Butler Co).  Consulting projects 

completed over the past year include Monclova Township Fire Department 

Organizational Evaluation Update (Lucas Co), Jackson Township Fire Department 

Organizational Evaluation (Mahoning Co), and follow-up work on the formation of joint 

fire district in Hancock County.  We also facilitated the development of a mission and 

vision for Scioto Township Fire Department (Pickaway Co), the Lebanon Fire Division 

and the West Carrollton Fire Department.  We facilitated strategic planning for 

Clearcreek Fire District (Warren Co), Violet Township Fire Department (Fairfield Co), 

and the Middletown Fire Division.  

 

Projects currently underway include three Fire Chief selection processes, one strategic 

planning process, one staffing and deployment analysis, one fire station location analysis, 

one EMS implementation study, one organizational evaluation and one joint fire district 

feasibility study.  The upcoming year appears to be one of continued growth. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

R S Crosley 
 

Chief (Ret.) Stan Crosley, CFO, EFO, MIFireE                                                                    

Consulting Division Manager 


